
 

     

 
 

Week 15 Newsletter     Monday 18th December 2023 
 

Dear families, 
 

Welcome to our latest newsletter, the last one for 2023! 
 
It has been a wonderful term full of great learning, exciting opportunities and phenomenal progress for the children!  
 
We will keep this week’s letter brief and simply say thank you, parents and carers, for your amazing support. As always, we 
work in an effective partnership- families give us support and we work hard for the children to help them to be the best that 
they can be. 
 
We would like to thank the staff and Governors for all that they do- we are blessed with an excellent team! 
 
Lastly, we must say a biggest thank you and well done of them all to the children. Their fantastic shows last week (all nine of 
them!) demonstrated their superb talents and growing confidence! You are all superstars! 
 
We wish everyone in our special community a wonderful Christmas and a great start to 2024! 
 
We will see you on Tuesday 9th January when we re-open! (Monday 8th is an INSET day) 
 
Reminders: 
Cinema visits (wear uniform but with comfortable shoes and warm coats) Monday AM (F1-Y2) and Tuesday AM (Y3-Y6) 
Party days- wear party clothes: Monday Y3/4, Tuesday Y1/2, Weds F2 and Y5/6, Friday AM (F1) 
Wednesday- Raffle Drawn in PM and winners announced 
Christmas Dinner Day- Thursday- all in Christmas Jumpers 
Friday- normal uniform- final day 

 
Have a wonderful week everyone! 
 
Regards 
Mr L McClure and Mrs R Fearn 
Executive Headteacher and Head of School 

 
Key Dates Weekly Stats and Info 

Dinner Menu: Week 1 menu 
Wellbeing Theme: Festive Cheer    
Music of the Week: Christmas Pop 
See above for final week reminders 

Attendance last week: 98.7% 
Late marks last week: 5 
Class of the week: F2 Wrens with 100% 
GOOD to be GREEN last week: 99.7% 

 

Follow us on @SpringvalePS on X 

 


